Lost Tag
If a child loses their name tag, their information can be retrieved from the check in sheet and a new name tag can be printed via Check In Manager. 
A Safety Team Member should stop anyone attempting to enter CedarVille without their parent pickup receipt. The Safety Team Member should radio a Kids Staff Member to assist. The Kids Staff Member should briefly explain the policy and ask the parent to complete the Child Release form via Rock: 
1. Find the child (or parent) name through Check-In Manager. 

2. Click on the name, then click the button that says, "Child Release Form” to email the form to the parent.
3. Parent must complete the form before we release the child.  
If the Kids Staff Member, or volunteer, is not sure who dropped off the child that day, the Kids Staff Member, or volunteer, should confidentially confirm with the child (if possible) who dropped them off that day. 
· If the child is unable to confirm who dropped them off that day, the person attempting to pick up the child should wait in the hallway until all other children have been picked up. At that point, a Kids Staff Member will confirm the child is leaving with the appropriate person and will release the child. A Child Release Form still needs to be completed. 
· If there are still doubts as to who is responsible for picking up the child the Campus Safety Team and/or police should be included in the conversation before releasing the child. 
